
Village of Sprague

Public Hearing for Zoning Change – 2300 Stagecoach Rd

The Village of Sprague Board of Trustees conducted a public hearing on July 22 , 2024 at 7:00 
PM.  A roll call was held with the following Board members being present: Luke Foote, Terry Maul, Earl 
Nannen and Garrett.  A quorum was present and Luke Foote, Chairman, called the public meeting to 
order in accordance with the Open Meetings Act.  Several members of the public were present.

Notes/decision from the Planning Committee Meeting on May 6, 2024 was read aloud. L. Foote 
then opened the meeting to public comments.  The Board also reviewed the Developmental Plan for the
Village so that everyone was aware of the documents referenced in the Planning Committee notes.

Several concerns were raised regarding additional traffic on Stagecoach Rd, ability to sub-divide 
the proposed lots into smaller lots in the future, and speeding traffic.  The Board and public discussed 
these concerns.

L. Foote made a motion to vote on the zoning change; it was seconded by G. Brandt.  A roll call 
vote was held. L. Foote – yea, E. Nannen – yea, G. Brandt – nay, T. Maul – yea. The motion passed.  The 
change will be filed with Register of Deeds by the end of the month. 

Seeing no more items for discussion, L. Foote made a motion to adjourn the meeting; it was 
seconded by G. Brandt.  All attending board members voted in favor of adjourning.  The motion passed 
and the meeting adjourned.  


